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December 28, 1956 

Mr. Jack Windish, 
Department of Health & Welfare, 
200 Kent S ., 
Ottawa, Cnt. 

Dear Jack: 

When I discussed the problem of arsenic recovery 
in Toronto recently, it was agreed that our plant capacity will not 
be increased until some method of improving our arsenic recovery 
is found. It was also agreed that our present methods would not 
be replaced by anything radically different unless a substantial 
improvement in arsenic recovery resulted. 

As I told you, in our conversations at Giant, we 
plan to add scavenger processes to our present plant that will not 
affect the operation of the cottrell plant. 
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Yours truly, 

GIANT YELLOWKNIFE GOLD MINES LIMITED 

M. K. Pickard, 
General Manager. 


